# The HUNNABALL



Family Funeral Group



#### A personal message from Trevor Hunnaball Chairman

As 2017 draws to a close, I would like to share with you my immense gratitude for the support I have received from everyone in what has been my 60th year in the funeral industry.

I have had a fantastic year and I am truly honoured and blessed that so many special people were able to join me throughout the year as I celebrated my 60 years of service to the profession I love.

I sincerely appreciate the support everyone has given me over the course of my career. My wife Melanie, our family and dedicated staff who are all equally as passionate about the business as I am.

In honour of this very special year I chose the Colchester Hospital Charity 'Cancer Centre Campaign' as our charity of the year. We have all been working tirelessly fundraising for this essential campaign that is so dear to my heart. My own personal experience of the expert care of the dedicated professionals at Colchester Hospital inspired us as a family and business to raise funds to enhance the existing excellent facilities and improve patient care.

The NHS cannot fund all projects needed to continue the development of the Cancer Centre, and need the support of the community to get behind the campaign. I would therefore like to personally thank everyone who has supported our endeavours, and I am pleased to report that we have exceeded our own target of £10,000, with more fundraising events planned for early next year up until the campaign finishes in February 2018.

It is a tremendous honour to be a funeral director. People allow us to be responsible for their loved ones, they place their trust in us and I am privileged that I have been able to serve the local community for 6 decades. Thank you once again from the bottom of my heart.

Have a very happy Christmas and peaceful New Year.

Trevor Hunnaball

## Friendship Events for 2018

#### Colchester

First Tuesday of every month 10am-12pm Lion Walk Church

First Tuesday of every month 1pm-3pm Kingsland Church

First Wednesday of every month 10am-12pm Foxburrow Grange Nursing Home

First Thursday of every month 10am-12pm St Johns Community Centre

First Friday of every month 10am-12pm Beth Chatto Garden Centre

#### **Ipswich**

First Wednesday of every month 2pm - 4pm Kesgrave Community Centre

#### **Sudbury**

First Wednesday of every month 2pm-4pm Catchpole Court Nursing Home

#### Manningtree

Third Wednesday of every month 2pm-4pm St Mary & St Michael's Church Hall, Mistley

#### Chelmsford

First Wednesday of every month 10.30am-12.30am Widford Parish Centre

#### Witham

Last Friday of every month 2.30pm-4.30pm Our Witham branch on Newland Street

For information regarding all of these – please contact your local branch.





# www.hunnaball.co.uk

### **Our Branches**

Hunnaball of Colchester Tel: 01206 760049

Hunnaball of Ipswich
Norwich Road
Tel: 01473 748808

Hunnaball of Witham Tel: 01376 511592

J. K. May of West Mersea Tel: 01206 382235

Janet C. Davies of Braintree Tel: 01376 339300

Gate House Chapel of Rest Tel: 01206 760049 Hunnaball of Chelmsford Tel: 01245 290909

Hunnaball of Ipswich
Spring Road
Tel: 01473 717464

Hunnaball of Sudbury Tel: 01787 313303

Geo. Paskell of Manningtree Tel: 01206 396709

Janet C. Davies of Kelvedon Tel: 01376 573691

> Hunnaball Memorials Tel: 01206 794747